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C O M M U N I Q U É  

 

 SIGNATURE OF A MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE 
QATAR FINANCIAL MARKETS AUTHORITY (QFMA) AND THE COMMISSION DE 
SURVEILLANCE DU SECTEUR FINANCIER (CSSF) 

 

On 5 October 2015, the QFMA and the CSSF signed a Memorandum of Understanding on 

mutual assistance and exchange of information relating to the supervision of securities markets. 

The MoU covers in particular the exchange of regulatory and technical information, as well as 

cooperation as regards supervision and inquiries. The MoU took effect on the day of its 

signature. 

Mr. Nasser Ahmed Al Shaibi, CEO of QFMA, stated that “The bilateral cooperation in all aspects 

formalized upon signing the memorandum of understanding between our authorities, and 

undoubtedly that the two authorities will work to maximize the mutual benefits”. 

Mr Jean Guill, Director General of the CSSF stated that “I trust that this agreement provides an 

important cornerstone for the future development of the relations between both our authorities 

and for a fruitful cooperation in the areas covered by the memorandum”. 

 

 

Luxembourg, 14 October 2015 
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